

Fri, Oct 26, 2001 1:52 pm

From: Gill <gill@lfvda.demon.co.uk>
To: <melanie@cinanova.org.uk>
Date: Thursday, September 20, 2001 5:56 pm
Subject: Re: cinanova

on 19/9/01 3:28 am, melanie@cinanova.org.uk at melanie@cinanova.org.uk wrote:

>
> Gill, I am at Cinanova today, so we could talk. There is supposed to be a
> board meeting tonight, so I will discuss with the board how we should
> proceed. I did speak to Margaret about the transfer costs and wind up
> monies, she mentioned she had put together a budget which I have not seen.
> I will propose to the board that I meet with you, could you make next week,
> either Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday?
> Best wishes,
>
> Emma Hedditch
>
> Cinanova, 113 Roman Road, London E2 0QN, U.K.
> Tel +44 (0)208 981 6828
> Fax +44 (0)208 983 4441
>
>
>
> CONFIDENTIALITY This e-mail and any attachments are confidential
> and may also be privileged. If you are not the named recipient,
> please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the
> contents to another person, use it for any purpose, or store
> or copy the information in any medium.
> -----
> www.cinanova.org / www.cinanova.org.uk / www.cinanova.co.uk
>
> Emma,

Margaret's last budget covered costs that our funds could not cover and it will definitely need to be amended and more detailed. I did pass this comment on to Melanie ages ago. I can't move forward until a) the Board officially inform me of their plans for the collection (which have changed since the original budget) and b) I have a budget just for necessary costs to pay off royalties, wind up of cinanova and transfer of collection and other assets and any unavoidable expenditure tied up with this. Our main concern is that the filmmakers get all that's owing to them and that the work stays together in way that could encompass active distribution should the circumstances be right. We also need to know what will happen re the prints held at the bfi and the website

I am happy to meet but as its really busy here I would rather wait until at least some of the above information can be provided. Once I have agreed this and a timetable then I can release money. let me know if you still want to meet up.

best wishes

gill